

Wiltshire Bridleways Association

Campaigning for riders rights since 1970

Please reply to	:		
Mrs R. Cunni			
	Charlton St Peter, Pewsey, Wilts.	SN9	
Tel:			

14th July 2025

Mrs A Roberts
Definitive Map Officer
Definitive Map & Highway Records
County Hall,
Bythesea Road,
Trowbridge,
Wiltshire
BA14 8JN

Dear Mrs Roberts,

Re - The Proposed Diversion of Bridleway Purton 104 (part)

With reference to the correspondence sent to our Chairperson, Michelle Haley, regarding the above, proposed diversion.

I write to state that the Wiltshire Bridleways Association discussed this proposed diversion at our committee meeting on the 8th July 2025 and after much deliberation decided to support this diversion. It was thought that as a bridleway, the route was more harmonious for riders.

Yours sincerely



Rosie Cunningham WBA Administration Secretary